
PURCELLVILLE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW MEETING 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2022, 7:30 P.M. 

VIRTUAL ONLY 
 
This meeting was held virtually by the use of GoTo Meeting with no in-person participants due to the Town 
Council’s Declaration of a State of Emergency associated with the COVID pandemic by Resolution 22-02-01 on 
February 8, 2022. 
  
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
Pat Giglio, Chairman 
Mark Ippoliti, Board member 
Beth Goldsmith, Board member 
Jim Gloeckner, Board member 
Erin Rayner, Council liaison 

 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: 
 
Dan Piper, Board member 
  
STAFF PRESENT:   
   
Andrew Conlon, Senior Planner 
Heather Spadaccini, Planning Operations Coordinator 
Diana Hays, Town Clerk/Executive Assistant 

 
CALL TO ORDER:  
 
Chairman Giglio called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
 
None 
 
ACTION ITEMS:  
 
a. CDA22-01 Patrick Henry College Dormitories 
 
Howard Schmidt, Executive Vice President, Daryl Wolking, Vice President of Finance & 
Administration, Brian Frickey, Kerns Group Architects, introduced the project, as consistent 
with their master plan. 
 
Chairman Giglio made a motion that the Board of Architectural Review approve CDA22-01 
Patrick Henry College Dormitory as presented. The motion was seconded by Board member 
Goldsmith and carried 4-0-1 absent. 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 
 
 a. December 21, 2021 
 
Chairman Giglio made a motion that the BAR approve the minutes from the December 21, 2021 
meeting as presented. The motion was seconded by Board member Gloeckner and carried 4-0-1 
absent.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
With no further business, Chairman Giglio made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:56 PM.  
 
     
             
       __________________________   
                                                    Pat Giglio, Chairman 

 
_____________________________ 
Diana Hays, CMC, Town Clerk 

 
 


